
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS/PUBLIC NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 Sealed proposals will be received at the office of the City Administrator, 51 East Market 

Street, Tiffin, Ohio 44883, until 9:00 a.m. (Local Time) on June 18, 2024 and will be opened 

and read immediately thereafter for the 

2024 TRAFFIC SIGNAL IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

OPINION OF PROBABLE CONSTRUCTION COST: $240,000.00 

 The scope of work includes full replacement and upgrade of vehicular and pedestrian 

signal equipment at the intersections of Melmore St at Circular St and E Perry St at Clinton Ave. 

 The bid specifications, drawings, plan holders list, addenda, and other bid information 

may be obtained from the Public Works Department at publicworks@tiffinohio.gov.  Only 

electronic versions of the bidding documents will be available.  Electronic bidding documents 

will be provided to the plan holder at no charge.  All prime contractors bidding the project must 

obtain their plans and bidding documents directly from, and be plan holders with the Public 

Works Department.  Bids must be in accordance with the specifications and on the forms 

available from the Public Works Department and must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked 

2024 Traffic Signal Improvement Project. 

 

BY ORDER OF 

 

Nicholas D. Dutro 

City Administrator 

 

Publish: Advertiser-Tribune 

  June 3, 2024 

  June 10, 2024 

 


